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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

April 11, 2022

DEPED DAVAO DEL NORTE DIVISION ADVISORY NO., au S. 2022
This advisory is issued for the information of all personnel concerned.
This has reference to the Division Memorandum 462, s. 2022, dated April 5,
2022, re: Benchmarking of Payroll Services Unit (PSU) Operation at the Regional Payroll
Services Unit (RPSU) Region XI.

It is informed that the scheduled Benchmarking activity on April 13, 2022 will be
postponed due to conflict of schedule and will be moved to April 18, 2022.

A notification will be sent to all concerned.

Dissemination of this Advisory is desired.
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